
Member Message
FROM EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR SUSAN L .  JONES

Mother's Cantina
28th St & 78th St

P lease jo in MTC for  our
Annual  Meet ing to be
held on November 17 ,
2020 f rom 10 :00 am –

12 :00 pm.  The MTC
Execut ive Committee

wi l l  g ive you updates on
MTC.  L iz  F i tzs immons
wi l l  a lso provide the 
 State of  the State of
Maryland Off ice of

Tourism.  ( typica l ly ,  you
al l  see this  at  our
November dinner )

Registrat ion is  FREE for
this  event .

Cl ick here to register

HOSPITALITY HOTLINE
NOVEMBER 2020

Official Newsletter of the Ocean City
Hotel-Motel-Restaurant Association 

Welcome New
Member
ACTIVE
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Details on ococean.com

November 19 - January 2

A Walking Holiday Event

https://web.mdtourism.org/events/MTC2020%20Annual%20Meeting-85/register
https://ococean.com/events/winterfest-of-lights2020


Business Briefs
Unemployment Insurance:  Those of you who are seasonal employers
may have experienced issues when filling out Separation Request Forms
on the new BEACON  portal.  Basically, when arriving at the place to
enter total number of hours worked since January, the computer only
allowed a two digit answer. The MD Department of Labor is aware of the
issue and recommends entering "99" at that prompt.  Additionally, if
you'd like to reach them directly to report the issue, you may email:
DLUISIDES-labor@maryland.gov.

Seasonal Workforce: We continue to work with the Greater OC Chamber
Seasonal Workforce Committee to fight for the return of the J1 Summer
Work Travel program for the summer of 2021. Information about the
court order regarding the Presidential Proclamation can be found a this
link: Department of State update link. Please also continue to stay in
contact with the sponsor you work with for updates concerning the
program.

Casino Overlay District: The text amendment to allow a new overlay
district within A-2 zoning at Ocean Downs Casino passed the County
Commissioners 5-2, with Mitrecic and Bunting opposed.  They did offer
an amendment to the original language which will limit the property to
only one 150 room hotel.  General Manager Bobbi Sample stated the goal
is not to compete with Ocean City, however, to be able to provide VIP
guests access to rooms attached to the Casino. 

Pop Up Rally: The new laws allowed Police to impound a large number of
cars during the recent non-sanctioned event.  Delegate Hartman plans to
introduce legislation to allow law enforcement officers and first
responders to be part of a protected class under a hate crime bill. We
will keep you abreast as ideas to protect our town continue to arise.   

The  MD Office of Tourism is seeking
partners for a new 

campaign: “Open for the Holidays” 

Holiday packages will be a prominent
feature on the VisitMaryland.org home

page from early  November through
December. Consumers will click to the
deals and the links will  take them to
your site for purchase.  The cost to

participate is FREE!  

Hotels can submit 
Deals at this link:

MD TOURISM DEALS

Submissions are requested by
November 3, 2020

If you 
have questions, email  Rich Gilbert

rgilbert@visitmaryland.org.
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RESTAURANT RELIEF
FUNDING

Governor Hogan's newest initiative
will provide direct grant relief to
qualifying restaurants across the

state. Eligible uses of funds include:  
 Working capital, such as rent and

purchase of equipment and services
to expand outdoor dining through
physical improvements including

tents, heaters, warmers, and carts;
Sanitization services; Purchase
of PPE; Technology to support

carryout and delivery; Infrastructure
improvements, including HVAC

system upgrades. The funding will be
allocated through local jurisdictions

and must be distributed no later than
December 31, 2020. We will send out

the County instructions for
applications upon receipt.

https://travel.state.gov/content/travel/en/News/visas-news/court-order-regarding-presidential-proclamation-10052.html
https://mdchamber.org/covid-19-resources-2-2/statecovid19resources/
https://mdchamber.org/covid-19-resources-2-2/statecovid19resources/
https://mdchamber.org/covid-19-resources-2-2/statecovid19resources/
https://mdchamber.org/covid-19-resources-2-2/statecovid19resources/
https://mdchamber.org/covid-19-resources-2-2/statecovid19resources/
https://mdyoda.milesmediagroup.com/PublicEditor.aspx


Hospitality Highlights US Travel AssociationUS Travel Association
Help save travel with theHelp save travel with the

#letsgothere#letsgothere  

National RestaurantNational Restaurant
AssociationAssociation

ServSafe training with freeServSafe training with free
descalation videosdescalation videos

American Hotel &American Hotel &
Lodging AssociationLodging Association

State of the IndustrState of the Industryy

Ocean City Hotel WeekOcean City Hotel Week  
At the recent HSMP meeting,At the recent HSMP meeting,
we discussed bringing backwe discussed bringing back

Hotel Week. We'll targetHotel Week. We'll target
January as a great month toJanuary as a great month to

start the new year with astart the new year with a
new view - salt water healsnew view - salt water heals

everything!everything!  
More details to come!More details to come!  
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OCMD 2020 Hotel Performance Analysis and 2021 Outlook 

Local revenue management experts at RevROC have shared their 2020 hotel revenue analysis and market projections for
2021. See their summary below and full report click here. 

  
2020 started with double-digit occupancy and RevPAR growth in Jan-Feb, but as the coronavirus impact hit in mid-March,

we witnessed a -60.8% average loss in RevPAR Mar – May. The summer season saw a strong result vs. the national
average, as the town lost only -18.9% RevPAR Jun to Sep. Q4 will experience similar monthly losses and OCMD is expected

to finish 2020 at -26% RevPAR YoY.  The town will continue to recover faster than most US markets in 2021 due to our
drive-in leisure market positioning and slow return of group/corporate demand nationally. RevPAR is projected to increase

by 21% over 2020, primarily  driven by occupancy gains, but 2021 will finish -10.5% below 2019 RevPAR. 2021 forecast:
50.6% occupancy,  $155.08 ADR, and  $78.51 RevPAR.

RevROC was developed to create a superior, customized Revenue Management program that fits any situational need to
deliver top-line achievement at an affordable price and savings to direct labor. Local offices are on 57th Street.

https://www.ustravel.org/
https://www.servsafe.com/
https://www.ahla.com/covid-19-resource-center
https://www.ahla.com/covid-19-resource-center
https://ocvisitor.com/media/files/newsletters/2021%20Ocean%20City%20MD%20Performance%20Outlook%20%20Summary.pdf
https://ocvisitor.com/media/files/newsletters/2021%20Ocean%20City%20MD%20Performance%20Outlook%20%20Summary.pdf


Community Connections

While COVID continues to cancel many events, one important
event to not cancel is the UWLES Holiday Ball. United Way’s goal
is to create long-lasting changes by addressing the underlying
causes of problems within our community. Living United means
being a part of the change. It takes everyone in the community
working together to create a brighter future. This years event
will be a bit different as it will be virtual. Holiday Ball Chairs,
Jim and Kim List, invite you to join them on December 5th for
"Home for the Holidays" - click here.

5700 COASTAL HWY #302    OCEAN CITY, MD 21842                     
 410-289-6733    WWW.OCVISITOR.COM

PAGE 4

United Way Campaign Kick Off
Susan Jones & Jim List

https://www.facebook.com/events/1695720433923239/?ref=110
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